Subject:
NBPTS Assessment Scoring Opportunities

Authority:  Act 1060 of 2001

Contact:  Gracie Harris

800-22-TEACH


The National Board for Professional Teaching Standards employs teachers as summer assessors for National Board portfolio entries.  Detailed information about this opportunity is contained in the attachments to this memorandum.

Gracie Harris of Harcourt Educational Measurement is a contact for this employment, but callers to 800-22-TEACH should be prepared to specify preferences of scoring site location.  All scoring sites are listed in the attachments.

This is an excellent opportunity for teachers who might seek National Board certification.  

